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Hospital trust’s service to be showcased at health fair event 

Members of the public are being invited to a health fair which will showcase a host of 

services provided by The Dudley Group of Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust. 

The fair is being held in the Clinical Education Centre at Russells Hall Hospital on 

Monday 28th February. 

The event, which starts at 6pm, will feature displays and demonstrations from 

services across the Trust, including Ophthalmology, the Dudley Respiratory 

Assessment Service, Maxillofacial, Speech and Language Therapy, Physiotherapy, 

Occupational Therapy and Rheumatology. 

Visitors will also get the chance to meet their local governor and find out more about 

the Trust’s charity. 

The event is free and is open to anyone interested in how an NHS Foundation Trust 

operates. 

Car parking for the event will be free with signposts directing visitors to the 

designated parking areas. 

Anyone wishing to attend should register their interest by contacting the Foundation 

Trust office on (01384) 456111 extension 1168 or 1419 or by emailing 

foundationmembers@dgoh.nhs.uk 

 
***ENDS*** 

For more information, please call Jonathan Wood, Communications Officer for The 

Dudley Group of Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust, on (01384) 321064. 

 

 


